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February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you may be aware on Monday 3rd February the SQA announced some changes to the 
2025 exam timetable. This has resulted in the exam diet now beginning a day earlier on 
Friday 25th April 2025. As a result, we have had to amend the dates that pupils will be on 
study leave. For all S4/5/6 pupils study leave will now begin on Thursday 24th April 2025.  
 
A masterclass timetable will run for pupils during the exam diet to provide support before 
the day of the exam. Details of this timetable will be issued in March.  
 
The full SQA Exam Timetable can be found on the SQA website, with dates and times of all 
exams.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Pastoral Teacher.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Katy Robertson  
 
Depute Head Teacher (Acting)  
Arran House  
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